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Dear Parent/Carer  
 

HM Inspectors from Education Scotland will be visiting us to conduct an inspection 
during the week commencing 20th February.  You can find out more about 
inspection, from the Inspection and review documentation pages of Education 
Scotland’s website. 
 
As part of the inspection, Inspectors gather the views of stakeholders via an online 
survey which is available from  
 
https://forms.education.gov.scot/s/05&seed=8620032&t=1 

 
I would like to encourage you to complete the survey.  Inspectors will also be 
meeting with groups of parents during the inspection so to be part of that discussion 
you should complete the survey with additional links provided to indicate your 
interest in taking part. 
 
You should complete the survey by 8th February for one child or for each of your 
children in attendance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Alan Taylor 
Head Teacher 

St Benedict’s High School 
Bridge of Weir Road, Johnstone, PA5 8EX 
Tel: 0300 300 1441  Website: www.oraetlabora.co.uk 
Email: stbenedictshighenquires@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
Twitter: @stbenedictsren 
 
Head Teacher: Alan Taylor BSc. (Hons) 
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